
Date: 20-10-2020 

  

 All the Principals of JNTUH constituent and affiliated colleges are informed to note that 

all the UG&PG regular and supplementary exams of JNTUH scheduled on 21st and 22nd 

October, 2020 have been postponed due to forecast of heavy rains. The revised dates of all the 

exams which were originally scheduled from 14th to 22nd October, 2020, will be intimated 

later. However there is no change in the schedule of exams of which are going to be held from 

27-10-2020.  

 

-CE/DE, JNTUH 


